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SAFFORD, ARIZONA 
December 12, 1944 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D.#2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Sir: 

k w; B 

1240 K. C. 
250 W. 

Globe, Ariz. 

Thank you very much for your most complete report of reception of 

KGLU on the night of December 3rd, from 11:35 to 12:15, MST. 

Your report is correct with both our program and operating logs, 

and is the most comulete of any we have recently received from the 

eastern part of the United States. 

We appreciate your good wishes, and your interest in forwarding 

us this fine report of reception. 

With all best wishes for your continued success, and for the 

Holiday season, we are, 

Sincerely, 

la Broadcasting Company 

Paul Merrill, manager. 
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